Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Since I am new to 5th grade this year, I am starting a new project for our class, and I hope that you and your family and friends can help us out. In order to expand our knowledge of the world and of state, national, and world geography, I would like to start a yearlong postcard project for our class. 
To do this project, I will need your help. Do you know anyone who lives in another state or country? Do you know anyone who is planning a trip during this school year to another state or country? Are you traveling to another state or country during this school year? Do you know anyone who lives in another region of Pennsylvania? If the answer to any of the previous questions is yes, can you help us with this project? 
So, being a postcard project, that is what I am asking for. A postcard, mailed to our class. If you answered yes to any of the questions from the paragraph above, can you please ask your friends and/or family members to send a postcard to our class, here at HGA School? On each postcard, we’d love it if the person could write one interesting thing about the place they are sending the postcard from, tell us who they know in our class, and if possible, how they heard about our project. When we receive each postcard, we will find the place on the map, mark it and read the postcard aloud. All of the postcards will be posted on the wall in our classroom. 
Please, if you can help, spread the word. I would love to see how many postcards we can collect between now and the end of the year!! Thank you in advance for any help that you can offer us and for your continued support of our classroom!

Send the postcards to:

HGA Regional School
Attn: Mrs. Stuckert’s Class
3125 Kutztown Road
Reading, PA 19605

Thank you!
Sincerely, 
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